D-Link Corporation
17595 Mt. Herrmann
Fountain Valley
California 92708
United States

Date: January 23, 2018

Declaration for DFS master devices

FCC ID: KA2WL3610APA1

We, D-Link Corporation hereby declare that the (1) band from 5600-5650MHz will be
disabled by the software during the manufacturing and which cannot be changed by the end-user
(2)this device meets all the other requirements specified in Part 15E Section 15.407.

If you should have any question(s) regarding this declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact
us. Thank you!

Bllett Adair / General Counsel
D-Link Corporation

Tel: 714-885-6282

Fax: 866-743-4589

E-mail: brett.adair@dlink.com




